
 
 
23rd June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are now into the final few weeks of the last school term, and we are excited to announce that 
Friends of Bloxwich will be holding a Summer Fayre on Monday 17th July. We want our closing 
event of the academic year to be our biggest and best yet, with the below activities taking place 
throughout the afternoon: 
 
Raffle Tables  Prize Winning Games  Various Stalls  Soak the Teacher 
 
From 2pm, each year group will make their way out to the rear playing field to enjoy the Fayre with 
their teachers and classmates. Here, they will be able to take part in a number of the games and 
competitions taking place with start at just 50p at go. There will also be stalls where children can buy 
treats and drinks which will start from as little as 10p. Children are therefore welcome to bring a 
small amount of money with them to school to spend at the Fayre. 
 
Parents will then be welcomed onto the rear field from 3.15pm with their children. Entrance to the 
fayre will be via the side of the building, through the Keystage two gates. Staff will be on the drive to 
direct you.  
 
As you know, Friends of Bloxwich is made up of a group of parents, and our aim is to raise money 
which we can then put back into the school in the form of treats for the children, be that a chocolate 
egg at Easter or a disco at Halloween. In order to raise those funds, we need your help! We would 
therefore really appreciate any donations you may have that can be used as raffle prizes. Do you 
have any unused giftsets, items of homeware or unwanted accessories that are sat in a cupboard 
gathering dust? If you do, please bring these items into the school before Friday 7th July and we 
will put them to good use! Items can be dropped at the school office or given to class teachers. 
 
We also really need items that can be used on our ‘Mystery Bottle’ stall. On Friday 7th July, Ms. 
Shepherd has very kindly agreed that children can attend in non-uniform in return for a bottle 
donation. This could be pop, bubble bath, sauce or ‘the good stuff’ – large or small, if it is in a bottle, 
it will be greatly appreciate!  
 
From Monday 10th July, right the way up until the day of the fayre, we will be selling raffle tickets 
in school for a chance to win a bumper hamper of goodies! Tickets are priced at £1.00 a strip and 
your children will be able to buy them in school throughout the week. 
 
Thank you so much, as always, for your support. We cannot wait to see you all at our Summer 
Extravaganza!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Friends of Bloxwich 

 
 


